
3015 112th AVE. NE   SUITE 150   BELLEVUE, WA  98004-8001   206.728.6000 

February 25th, 2023 

RE: Proposals Reducing Time and Area in Area M – North Peninsula 

Madam Chair, Board and Staff, 

Peter Pan Seafood Co, LLC is opposed to any proposal that significantly reduces the sockeye harvest on 

the North Peninsula of Area M.  

If Regulation is put in place that significantly reduces the overall sockeye harvest on the North Peninsula. 

Peter Pan Seafood Company’s Port Moller facility would be forced into a ‘net loss’ situation, and would 

not be able to operate the Port Moller Processing Facility as it has operated, and supported regional needs 

for many historic decades. 

Thank you, 

Jon Hickman 

President 
Peter Pan Seafood Co, LLC 
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